
  
  

 

ECG Study Night 
 

We are pleased to announce that EEAST are holding an ECG Study night at 
the University of Suffolk.  

 
This is free to attend and is for all grades of clinician.   

All EEAST and UoS Students are welcome. 
 

The event is on 7th May 2019 at 17:00-20:00 and kindly hosted at: 
 

University of Suffolk, Waterfront Building, 19 Neptune 
Quay, Ipswich IP4 1QJ (Room W129). 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Please register for the evening by emailing Nick Williams – 
Nicholas.williams@eastamb.nhs.uk 
 

 CPD Certificated for PU.  
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